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Delegation Visits to North America & Europe
for Development of New VTC Campus at Cha Kwo Ling
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Mr Tony Tai, VTC Chairman (fifth from the left), Dr Daniel Yip (third from the right) and Mr Paul Chong (fourth from the left), VTC
Deputy Chairmen, Mr Donald Tong, VTC Executive Director (second from the left) and other delegation members visited renowned

VPET institutions in America and Europe for the development of the new campus in Cha Kwo Ling. The delegation posed for a
photo with representatives of the Amsterdam University of Applied Sciences in the Netherlands.
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The delegation visited George Brown College in Toronto,
Canada.

VTC is committed to providing professional, creative
and interactive learning environment with advanced
teaching facilities to foster students’ diversified
development, enhancing the learning outcome of
vocational and professional education and training
(VPET). A delegation comprising Mr Tony Tai, Chairman
of VIC; Dr Daniel Yip and Mr Paul Chong, Deputy
Chairmen of VIC; Mr Donald Tong, Executive Director of
VIC and other members visited renowned VPET
institutions in America and Europe, including Cornell
Tech in New York City of the United States, Seneca
Polytechnic in Toronto of Canada, Trier University of
Applied Sciences in Germany, Amsterdam University of
Applied Sciences in the Netherlands and Ecole
cantonale d’art de Lausanne in Switzerland, etc., to
learn about the latest trend of campus design and
planning for the development of the new campus in Cha
Kwo Ling.

RERESHRERROH R BEHIRE-

The delegation visited Cornell Tech in New York City,
United States.

The delegation visited various VPET campuses and
iconic buildings in North America and Europe to gain
insights into exemplary VPET and educational practices
pertaining to spatial design, campus infrastructure as
well as their essential smart and green elements and
to explore exemplary buildings design that could serve
as benchmarks for the development of the new VTC
campus. The delegation also looked into how space
design can facilitate staff and student exchange, and
explored how industrial partnership and inter-disciplinary
study can be fostered in the learning environment. The
visits also gathered valuable information about the
smart and sustainable campus design strategy,
providing inspiration on the planning of the Cha Kwo
Ling new campus and other campus development
projects, with a view to providing students with a smart
and well-equipped, creative and interactive learning
environment that can support the professional
development of individuals.



